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Good Morning,
Please find attached a letter from the Victoria Family Court and Youth Justice Committee and the 2024 Annual Report.

Have a great day.

Marnie Essery

Secretary, Victoria Family Court and Youth Justice Committee

Email: vfamcourt@gmail.com
Phone

Please help us spread the word about the Victoria Family Court and Youth

Justice Committee, our own and others’ events, community resource
information, news and more:

·  Follow us on Facebook https://www.facebook.com/vfamcourt
·  Follow us on Twitter https://twitter.com/vfamcourt

 Victoria Family Court – The mandate of the committee is to be aware of the circumstances of youth and families who may come in contact with the justice system.

 

 




